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Temporary Road Closures
Ribbon Gang Lane
Ribbon Gang Lane will be closed from Thursday 20 March 2025 for a period of approximately 12 weeks. During this time 
access will be maintained for pedestrians and adjacent properties. 
The temporary closure is for scaffolding works completed by DSL Construction with enquiries to be directed to 0400 096 
505. 

Winter in Bathurst - William Street and Elizabeth Street
Council advises of the following closures 
•	 Elizabeth Street from the corner of William Street to the Manning Aquatic Centre Driveway from 1 July through to 23 

July 2025. 
•	 William Street between Elizabeth and Durham Streets will be closed for the opening and closing weekend events held 

on Friday 4 July to Saturday 5 July 2025 & Friday 18 July to Saturday 19 July 2025.   
The temporary road closures are for holding ‘Winter in Bathurst’ which is organised by the Greens on William. 

Russell Street Underpass
Council advises the Russell Street underpass will be closed from Havannah Street to Alpha Street for scheduled 
maintenance work on the bridge at Russell Street, Bathurst from Wednesday 16 July 2025 to Sunday 20 July 2025, 
between 7am and 5pm. 
A detour is available via Havannah Street, Rocket Street and Alpha Street. 
Pedestrian access is available upon request to the traffic control team. 
The temporary closure is for railway works undertaken by UGL Regional Linx on the railway bridge.   
If you have any questions or are likely to be impacted by this work, please contact the Communications Team and provide 
the asset number: LCW00363A. 
Phone: 1300 661 390 
Email: enquiry@uglregionallinx.com.au  

Careers @ Council
Working for Council is a stimulating and rewarding 
career option, providing the opportunity to be part of a 
team contributing to shaping the success and future of 
our Region. Please visit https://www.bathurst.nsw.gov.
au/Council/Careers-at-Council for a full list of current 
vacancies. 

Winter in Bathurst
While Bathurst Regional Council has taken a step back from 
running the Bathurst Winter Festival due to its financial 
sustainability, local businesses have collaborated to create 
a fresh, community-driven winter experience. A range of 
exciting events will take place across Bathurst during the 
winter school holidays, showcasing the spirit and creativity 
of the region. 
Visitors can look forward to a magical new take on winter 
in Bathurst, with unique events and activations spread across 
the city. A full program of events will be announced soon and 
made available on the Visit Bathurst Region  
website here: https://www.bathurstregion.com.au/winter-in-
bathurst/ 
Tickets for the McDonald’s Bathurst Ice Rink are on sale 
now:  
https://tickets.thegreensonwilliam.com.au/events  

Dinosaurs in the Dark
Torchlight tours at the Australian Fossil and Mineral 
Museum. Tickets now on sale! 
Take a tour of the dinosaur museum by torchlight on a dark 
winter night.  
Tuesday 8 July 5.30pm or 6.45pm 
Tuesday 15 July 5.30pm or 6.45pm  
Get your tickets here >  
https://events.humanitix.com/dinosaurs-in-the-dark... 


